
   
 

   
 

                     

Landlord’s Gas Safety Certificate (CP12) Requirements for Selective Licensing 

Under the Gas Safety (Installation and Use) Regulations 1998, any application for a Selective Licence must include a valid 

Landlord’s Gas Safety Certificate (often referred to as a CP12). This certificate, which looks like the example provided, must be 

renewed every year to confirm that all gas appliances, fittings, and flues in a rented property are safe and in good working order. 

Having an up-to-date Gas Safety Certificate is crucial for two main reasons: 

1. Legal Compliance: It is a legal requirement for landlords to arrange an annual gas safety inspection carried out by a Gas 

Safe-registered engineer. Failing to comply can lead to enforcement action, including fines or prosecution. For more 

information on finding or verifying a registered engineer, visit the official Gas Safe Register. 

2. Resident Safety: Regular inspections help protect tenants from serious risks such as gas leaks, fires, and carbon 

monoxide poisoning. Ensuring appliances are inspected and serviced each year reduces the likelihood of accidents and 

safeguards the health and wellbeing of everyone in the property. 

Throughout the term of the licence, the licence holder is responsible for: 

• Arranging annual gas safety checks. 

• Keeping a copy of each certificate. 

• Producing the certificate upon request from an officer of Mansfield District Council.   

 

By following these requirements, landlords not only meet their legal obligations but also maintain a safe environment for all 

residents.

https://www.gassaferegister.co.uk/


   
 

   
 

 



   
 

   
 

 


